
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

VULCAN COUNTY 
IN THE PROVINCE OF ALBERTA 

 

PROPOSED BYLAW NO. 2025-011 
 

To be held at 1:00 p.m., June 4, 2025 
Vulcan County Council Chambers 

 

PURSUANT to sections 216.4, 606 and 692 of the Municipal Government Act, Revised Statutes of 

Alberta 2000, Chapter M-26, as amended, the Council of Vulcan County in the Province of Alberta 

hereby gives notice of its intention to adopt proposed Bylaw No. 2025-011 being a bylaw to adopt 

a new Municipal Development Plan. 

 

THE PURPOSE of the proposed bylaw is to replace Municipal Development Bylaw No. 2012-003 

with a new Municipal Development Plan, being a comprehensive, long-range land use plan and 

development framework pursuant to the provisions of section 632 of the Municipal Government 

Act.   

 

A copy of the proposed bylaw is available in-person at the Vulcan County office during normal 

business hours and online at: 

https://www.vulcancounty.ab.ca/departments/planning-development/ 

 

 
 

 

 

HOW TO SUBMIT COMMENTS 

If you would like to submit comments or require further information 

on this proposed bylaw please contact the Vulcan County office 

during normal business hours or mail comments to the following 

address: 

 

Anne Erickson 

Manager of Development Services, Vulcan County 

development@vulcancounty.ab.ca 

(403) 485-2241 

Box 180   

102 Centre St 

Vulcan, AB  T0L-2B0 

 

Please forward written submissions by 4:00 pm on May 29th, 2025. 

Both written and verbal presentations may be made to Council at the 

public hearing. 

 

HOW TO ATTEND OR VIEW THE PUBLIC HEARING 

A public hearing to consider the proposed Bylaw No. 2025-011 will 

be held in the Vulcan County Council Chambers at 1:00 p.m. on 

June 4, 2025. Please notify the above if you would like to speak 

at the meeting (in-person or virtually). 

 

The public hearing will also be streamed online for viewing only. The 

link will be available via the County’s website. 
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mailto:development@vulcancounty.ab.ca

